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NOTICE TO PORT USERS AND TENANTS 
 

BELLS WHARF/ F SHED TERMINAL  
PORT OF CARDIFF 

 
 

 

Please be advised that following a review of workplace 
transport arrangements, white line road markings 
have been refreshed in the above area and interlocking 
red and white ballast blocks provided to delineate the 
junction for access to the weighbridge. Pedestrian 
walkway lines have also been refreshed to denote a 
safe pedestrian route. Designated roadways must be 
kept clear of cargo and other obstructions at all times. 
Please ensure that all persons using this area are 
aware of and adhere to this layout. 

 
 

Sean Sullivan, Head of Safety, South Wales.    
 

 11th DECEMBER 2011 


